BOROUGH OF BOUND BROOK
PLANNING BOARD
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
DECEMBER 12, 2024

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Planning Board of the Borough of Bound Brook will hold a VIRTUAL public hearing on Thursday, December 12, 2024, at 7:30 P.M. to review and consider an amendment to the Borough Master Plan's Circulation Element. The access information for this meeting is as follows:

https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/434777981

You can also dial in using your phone:
United States (Toll Free): 1 866 899 4679
United States: +1 (571) 317-3117

Access Code: 434-777-981

New to GoToMeeting? Get the app now and be ready when your first meeting starts:
https://global.gotomeeting.com/install/434777981. 


A copy of the proposed Circulation Element is on file and available for inspection in the Office of the Planning Board located at the Borough of Bound Brook Municipal Building, 230 Hamilton Street, Bound Brook, NJ 08805 during regular business hours Monday through Friday, 9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. and can also be viewed at the below link:

https://boundbrooknj-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/elagrua_boundbrook-nj_org/EUk1HB5dictAnzcC9H5qzSEBKAi8NV7MMa2SqTsJfSV3hw?e=OJv4eM 

Erin Santora LaGrua,
Planning Board Secretary
Borough of Bound Brook
230 Hamilton Street
Bound Brook, NJ 08805

Phone:  732-356-0833 – ext. 687
E-mail:  elagrua@boundbrook-nj.org
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